
 
 

 

Bob & Anne Dahl at Heather Ridge      

 

Bob and Anne Dahl moved from Denver to Aurora in 1970 and were very excited to hear of the 

new golf course being built practically in their back yard.  They joined Heather Ridge in 1973, 

the year it opened, when it was only a 9-hole course.  They had to navigate the dirt roads of 

Peoria and Iliff to get to the club.   

 

The early years at Heather Ridge were spent making new golfing friends and hanging out at the 

swimming pool while their three girls, Amy, Nancy and Susan splashed around on the Heather 

Ridge swim team. 

 

While playing golf one day, Bob looked up after putting on the 14
th

 green and could not find 

Anne.  He finally found her inside the “open house” townhouse at the end of the 14
th

 hole, 

which they eventually made their home. 

 

Bob enjoyed playing in the Men’s Golf Club, while Anne played in the Women’s 18 Hole Club.   

Both he and Anne played in the holiday tournaments and had a good time at the fun BBQ’s that 

followed.  In the later years, they participated in weekly Trivia games and special dinners at the 

clubhouse.   

 

Bob passed away unexpectedly on September 16, 2008, his lunch all packed and ready to play 

golf the next day.  Anne and her daughter Sue still live in the Heather Ridge townhome. 


